
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

REF: 167/18 

 

 

19 July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents of Primary 6 pupils  

Learning Journey for Primary 6 pupils 

The school will be holding the “Voices of Rulangnites” Event for parents of Primary 1 to 

Primary 5 pupils on Wednesday, 8 August 2018, after the conduct of the National Day 

Observance Ceremony.  

 

The Primary 6 pupils will be having a learning journey (bowling activity) as a form of stress 

relief in the midst of preparing for their coming PSLE. Pupils are required to report to school by 

7.30 am. They will participate in the National Day Observance Ceremony from 7.40 am to 8.15 

am, after which they will proceed to SuperBowl Jurong for the learning journey till 12.15 pm. 

Pupils taking daily school transport will have the usual transport arrangement from home to 

school and back home.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Warmest regards 

Mr Eugene Ong 

Principal 

 

 Vision :    Scholars Of Tomorrow   

 Mission : Nurturing Competencies, Inspiring Excellence, Empowering Individuals 


